
 

 Comments summary 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 20/05/2024 12:47 PM from Dr John Harwood. 

Application Summary 

Address: Land Off Daskett Hill Sheriff Hutton  

Proposal: 

Change of use of agricultural and equestrian land to allow the siting of 24no. holiday lodges, 1no. 

wardens lodge and 1no. reception/shop with associated access, parking, infrastructure and 

landscaping (revised detail to planning approval 20/00701/MFUL dated 15.11.2021)  

Case Officer: Niamh Bonner  

 

Click for further information 

 

Customer Details 

Name: Dr John Harwood 

Address: The Garth, North Garth Lane, Sheriff Hutton YO60 6SF 

 

Comments Details 

Commenter Type: Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application 

Reasons for comment:  

Comments: I strongly object to the above application on the grounds that it will be 

(a) totally out of place in the village setting 

(b) visually intrusive 

(c) over developed for size of site 

(d) a site for probable permanent residence 

(e) environmentally problematic: traffic, noise, flooding, drainage, light intrusion 

(f) incompatible with existing village facilities i.e. shop. 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fplanningregister.ryedale.gov.uk%2Fcaonline-applications%2FcentralDistribution.do%3FcaseType%3DApplication%26keyVal%3DRYHWVZNOKDB00&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning.scanning.rye%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Cdf67437ab4e740ad8a5108dc78c9c787%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638518055228208222%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mj7%2FOlO3YHvHfkMsXpG6thv488nOmbk%2FeCrIMftQsrI%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

Regards  

John Harwood 

 

Kind regards  

  


